
Updated PGD and PSD guidance 

The GPC&rsquo;s guidance on Patient Group Directions (PGD) and Patient Specific Directions (PSD) in general practice was last updated in 2015.

There have been no changes to the legislation relating to PGDs during the Covid-19 pandemic. The CQC guidance is helpful too as it references

PCNs. Click here to see the BMA's current guidance. 


